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IFORMATION 
for the technical internship of BSc civil engineering students 

for the academic year 2022/23 
 
 
For energy-saving reasons, the spring semester has been rescheduled at all BME faculties, 
the start date of the semester has been moved to later, therefore the summer break has been 
shortened, and a significant winter break has been created. The change in the semester 
schedule also affects the schedule of the technical internships as follows: 
 
The recommended periods to complete the 6-week technical internships during the following 
winter or summer breaks: 

winter break: approx. 16th January – 26th February 2023. 
summer break: approx. 17th July – 3rd September 2023. 

 
No requests need to be submitted for completing the technical internships during winter and, if 
it is completed in winter, the course can be registered in Neptun for the spring semester. 
 
All other conditions and requirements for the technical internships remain the same, only the 
recommended dates have changed. 
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